
RECOMMENDATIONS TO CABINET 21 JUNE 2022 FROM THE REGENERATION AND 
DEVELOPMENT PANEL MEETING HELD ON 14 JUNE 2022 
 
RD15: CABINET REPORT – LOCAL DEVELOPMENT SCHEME 
 
Click here to view the recording of this item on You Tube. 
 
The Planning Policy Manager presented the Cabinet Report which sought Cabinet approval 
of the up to date Local Development Scheme. 
 
The Chair thanked the Planning Policy Manager for her report and invited questions and 
comments from Members, as summarised below. 
 
In response to a questions, the Planning Policy Manager explained that the public hearings 
were likely to take place around October and November and dates and venues would be 
confirmed as soon as known.  She also provided information on the legal requirement to 
publish the scheme, and that any future changes made by Government would impact the 
next Local Plan as the plan was subject to review every five years. 
 
RESOLVED: That the Regeneration and Development Panel support the recommendations 
to Cabinet as set out below. 
 
Cabinet Recommendation: That Cabinet approves the revised Local Development Scheme 
as set out in Appendix 1 to the report to come into effect from 21 June 2022. 
 

https://youtu.be/XaIN9EoXhbQ?t=176

